
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

March 7, 2023 

 
A Reminder from Student Services – Course Selections Due This Friday 

 

Dear Fighting Irish Students and Families: 

 
Course selections for the 2023-2024 school year are due this Friday, March 10 at noon.   

 
To facilitate the completion of the course submission process, we kindly ask that you take the 

following steps in response to this correspondence: 

 

Checklist  

• Read this email through in its entirety (2 pages) 

• Ensure your student has selected, reviewed, and submitted the correct courses and level of 

study for the next school year 

• Check your email for a message from myBlueprint requiring you to “Approve Course 

Selections” or “Reject Request” 

 
Students – Completing Your Course Selections 

In myBlueprint, select, review, and submit your course selections and level of study for next year and 

remember to complete this final step… 

 

 

 
 

 

Further Assistance 

Students are encouraged to make a guidance appointment – via our school website – if they have 

any questions or require further assistance in selecting their courses for next year. 

 

ST. PATRICK’S CATHOLIC  HIGH  SCHOOL 

“I will guide you along the best pathway for your life.  I will advise you and watch over you.” Psalm 32:8 
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Checklist  

• Read this email through in its entirety (2 pages) 

• Ensure your student has selected, reviewed, and submitted the correct courses and level 

of study for the next school year 

• Check your email for a message from MyBlueprint requiring you to “Approve Course 

Selections” or “Reject Request” 

 

Approving Your Student’s Course Selections 

In myBlueprint, once students submit their courses they are prompted with a Send Approval Email 

message.  Once clicked, a parent or guardian’s email address can be added.  The parent/guardian 

then receives a course selection approval request email, including the details of their student’s course 

selections.  Please ensure you: 

 
• Receive the Course Selection Approval Email 

• Carefully review the courses that your student has selected (e.g., level of study, courses 

required for post-secondary interests) 

• Select either Approve Course Selection or Reject Request 

 
Note: Parents/Guardians are required to approve their student’s course selections to 

finalize/complete the course selection process. 

 

 

Thank you for your prompt attention to the above items. 

 

Have blessed Lenten season, 

 
Your Fighting Irish Student Services Team 

 
St. Patrick, pray for us! 

 

 

“I will guide you along the best pathway for your life.  I will advise you and watch over you.” Psalm 32:8 
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